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Secretary-General observes the construction’s progress in the Senate Building

as the zone that is expected to be completed quickly

On Wednesday, 2 January 2019, 09.00 hrs., at the New Parliament Building
with Components Construction Project, Mr. Sorasak Pienvej, Secretary — General
of the House of Representatives observed the construction’s progress in the Secretariat
of the Senate Building which is the zone that is expected to be completed quickly
for operating as the temporary offices.




